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           KIWANIS MEETING OF November 13th, 2017 
 
President Pat led the singing which included, Grand Old Flag, Hey, look 
us over, and the Packer Fight Song. Ten members and three quests 
enjoyed a lunch of Barbecue Chicken, Mashed Potatoes, and corn. 
Happy dollars were contributed by Anne, Michelle, Dal, and Joe. 
 
We will hold the election of Officers at next weeks meeting. A list of the 
nominated officers follow: Dal Wood- President, Anne Van Ess- Vice 
President, Pat Olejniczak- Secretary, Rick Satterlee- Treasurer, Joe 
Jacques- Past President. Two additional board members will also be 
nominated at next weeks meeting. Dal Wood addressed the club 
regarding the conditions only under which he would assume the Club 
Presidency. Rather then paraphrasing Dal's points he will be sending 
another e-mail regarding those points. 
 
Tony Walter was our speaker and  gave us a brief summary of his book, 
"Baptism by Football". Although the Packers were founded in 1919 that 
was not the key year in their history. After the 1921 season the Packers 
lost the franchise for using three college football player in a December 
Game. Curly Lambeau went to the pro Football meeting in January 1922 
and secured the Franchise. At that meeting the League name was 
changed to the National Football League. The Packers, Bears, and 



 

 

Cardinals are the only original league members still operating. Latter in 
1922 the Packers were incorporated and stock was sold.  
Tony'sGrandfather was an original share holder.  
 
 
By: Bob Rowan 
 


